Jacob Gemma

From: Stephenson Richard

Sent: 09 February 2009 15:56

To: ‘Andrew Shepherd'

Cc -@dft._qsi.qov.uk'

Subject: Collison of tram and bus - Croydon September 2008
Andrew,

Plse find attached a letter in response to yours of 6 Jan 2008 in relation to the above incident.
Regards, Richard.

Richard Stephenson
Director Group HSE
Transport for London
Windsor House

50 Victoria Street
London SW1H OTL

Tel:
Mobil
email: Richardstep enso_






